
 

 

 

 
Family update #130 
 
November 6, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

COVID Update 
I am sorry to inform you that another staff on the 5th floor of Crescent Heights has tested positive.  
The staff is fully vaccinated and asymptomatic, and is now isolating and recovering at home. 
Currently all residents and staff on the unit are doing well and have no COVID related symptoms. We 
continue to wait for the test results of the residents and staff. Outbreak status on the 5th floor of 
Crescent Heights remains unchanged. 
 
Currently, only essential visits are allowed on the 5th floor of Crescent Heights. All staff working on 
the 5th floor as well as visitors to the unit must wear eye protection and a mask while on the unit. 
 
I would also like to inform you of the good news that outbreak on the 4th floor of Crescent Heights 
has been lifted today. Regular visits may resume on the unit. 
 

Rapid Test 
As there are more asymptomatic carrier cases occurring lately, and it has been proven that rapid test 
is an effective way for early detection, we encourage regular visitors to do rapid testing at least once 
a week. If visitors have been in a crowded area right before visiting, they are also strongly 
encouraged to do it prior to the visit. All staff do the test every week as a precautionary measure. 
 
Thank you for your continual support and prayer. 
 
Taste and see that the Lord is good; 
Blessed is the one who takes refuge in Him.  
~Psalm 34:8 
 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


